
 

Capel-Le-Ferne Primary School 
NEWSLETTER: Friday 26th April 2024  

 

‘Learning today for life tomorrow’ 
  

 

RESPECT INDEPENDENCE CONFIDENCE CREATIVITY 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
   
A big well done to Year 3 for their class assembly today. The children did themselves proud and it 
was lovely to hear all about everything they have been learning and enjoying in class. Next week we 
see the start of May and look forward to more school trips, hopefully more play-times on the school 
field and the approach of tests for some year groups. Year 6 have been working especially hard and 
we continue to support them as they get fully prepared for their SATs tests later in May. We will also 
be looking forward to a Well-being week in the week before half-term (more information on this to 
come).  
I hope everyone has a good weekend.  
 
Anthony Richards,  
Head teacher   

 
Reception: Honeybees 
Jaxon- for writing a 
lovely diary entry. 
Rory- excellent maths 
working making 
numbers 6-8 
 
Year 1: Turtles 
Alfred – great work in 
maths recognising equal 
groups.  
Amelia – for writing a 
great diary entry.  
 
Year 2: Parrots 
Henry – for writing a 
detailed and 
entertaining diary entry. 
Kiyan – for his 
improvements and 
confidence in his 
classroom reading. 
 
Year 3: Dolphins 
Mawgan and Frankie- 
for their amazing diary 
entries based on the 
Iron Man 
 
Year 4: Leopards 
Levi- For an amazing 
diary entry with breath-
taking presentation. 
Frankie-For some great 
ideas when writing her 
diary entry. 
 
Year 5: Rhinos 
Ollie- For an excellent 
play script 
Chase- Excellent work 
measuring and 
calculating angles. 
 
Year 6: Tigers 
Bella – for using 
amazing vocabulary in 
her diary entry. 
Grace – for superb 
effort in athletics 

VAPING 
Please be reminded that vaping is not permitted anywhere on the school grounds. Many thanks. 

WELL DONE! 
Iris went to Guilford last Saturday night to compete in the 
South East Regionals and came 4th. Well done Iris! 
 

JUNK MODELLING FOR THE HONEYBEES 
We would be very grateful if anyone has any clean recycling we could use in the Honeybees for junk 
modelling. Please bring any donations in to school. These would be much appreciated. 

CLASS PHOTOS 
Class photos will be on Wednesday 1st May. Year 4 are on a school trip this day, but as this is in 
normal school time, they will have their picture taken before they leave. Please ensure your child is 
in full school uniform. 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY- 
Wednesday 1st May- Class photos 
Monday 6th May- Bank holiday SCHOOL CLOSED 
Thursday 9th May- Relationship and Sex Education Presentation: 8:45am and repeated at 5pm.   
Friday 10th May- Year 1 Class Assembly at 9.00am in the school hall 
Thursday 16th May- Parent School development talk 5.00pm 
Monday 20th May- Parent School development talk 8.50am 
Thursday 23rd May- Last day of term 
Friday 24th May- INSET DAY- SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 
Monday 3rd June- First day of term 6 
 

 



Honours List: Celebrating children who have shown our school values this week 

Honeybees Turtles Parrots Dolphins Leopards Rhinos Tigers 

Ivy 
Liberty 

Harper  
Frankie  

Helen 
Jesse 

All of Dolphins 
Class 

Stanley 
Phoebe 

Oscar 
Tina 

Mason 
Milo 
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